
 

 

RED HEAD VILLAGES ASSOCIATION (Inc) 

 

 

North Bendalong, Bendalong, Berringer, Cunjurong, Manyana 
 
 

                                                                                             
Email: rhva.secretary@gmail.com 
Phone (Luke Bastock) 0428 247 660 
PO Box 2015 Bendalong NSW 2539 

 
23 October  2023 

 

Neville Green 

11 The Barbette 

Manyana 

 

Dear Mr Green 

 

Thank you for your email of 18 September proposing a plaque in memory of Gary Barton. 

 

A commemorative plaque and garden have been created in Gary Barton's honour at the 

Manyana RFS shed. 

 

The issue of the text for the two plaques that will go on the bench seats at Yulunga Hall has 

already been agreed and resolved. Graeme Ralph has overseen and consulted extensively on 

this project. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Fiona Friend 

RHVA Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


